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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
Thanks to those parents who regularly attend our Friday assembly. It is great to see parental and community 
support of our School – all members of the community are welcome to attend our weekly assembly on Friday at 
8.15am. 
 
Today we said farewell Kaitlin and Ryleigh Smart.  Kaitlin and Ryleigh have been at LIPS for almost three years.  
Thanks also goes to Darren and Angie Smart, who have been involved in School Council and P&W over the 
years. Most recently, Angie has been our Canteen Coordinator. We wish the Smart family every success as they 
return home to Australia. 
 
School Hats and Uniform 

Please ensure your child has a school hat to wear during playtime and other outdoor activities. Hats must be clearly labelled 

with students’ names. If you require any item of school uniform please see Rose in the front office. 
 

Congratulations Term 3 Week 3 
Principal’s Award Winners! 

 

 
 

 

Tilano Tasman – Year 4 

 

Ori Brunskill – Kindy 

 

Desree Nialir – Year 3 

 

Milton Morus – Prep 

 

Clyrene Gurra – Year 6 

 

Joachim Malele – Year 1  
 

 

 

 

 

2016 Year Books and Calendars 

There are some 2016 LIPS Year Books and Calendars available if anyone would like a copy of one. Please see 

Rose in the office. 
 

Celebrating the Success of a Past LIPS Student 
                                        
                                        Last month Barbara Sigere, who graduated from LIPS in 2015, was the                               

recipient of two major awards from semester one at the Academic Assembly of 
St Patrick’s College, Townsville. One was an academic distinction award and 
the other was a diligence award for her exemplary work ethic. Congratulations, 
Barbara! We at LIPS are very proud of your superb results and effort. We’re 
looking forward to hearing more exciting news in the future.  

                                        We are keen to hear more success stories of our past students so please        
forward details of their recent special achievements so that we may 
acknowledge their efforts in Toksave. 

 

 

 

      Week 4 Term 3 2017  

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                 

 

Congratulations to our Year 2/3 Class on the Assembly about 

Maths Metal Computation Strategies! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Independence Day / 20th Anniversary 
There will be a meeting for the 2017 Independence Day Committee on Saturday 

12th August at the LIPS undercover area. 

Time: 1pm. 

 
End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 2 is THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 14. 
 
 
P&W Committee 

Join us for a fun night out on Saturday 19th of August for 
LIPS Annual Golden Orchid Ball – ‘A Night on the Oriental Express’ 

 

Tickets are now on sale at the school office for 150 Kina per person – please see Rose.  

Reminder 

Each family has received a booklet of raffle tickets. Once the booklet is complete please return tickets 

and collected money to the office. 

Note: All unused booklets also need to be returned to the office ASAP. 

In addition, raffle tickets are being sold at the Lihir Sports & Social Club on Wednesday and Friday 

nights and through the school office. 
 

After School Activities Term Three 
Hockey – Friday with Alex Butt, Prep-4 from 3pm-4pm. 
Rugby League – Friday with Miss Collins and Mr Neville, Years 5-7 (boys and girls) from 3pm-4pm.  
Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins, Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch and Year 2/3 with Mrs 
Thomas from 3pm-4pm. 
Media Club – Thursday with Ms Langusch, Years 3-7 from 3pm-4pm. 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 


